

## Meet the teacher!

## Dear parents

We have had a great start to the term and the children's behaviours both in attitude and learning has been fantastic.

I know some of you will already know your child's teacher from last year or have had a conversation since we started but we would like to put aside an hour next week for your teacher to be available for you to pop in, ask any questions, pass on information about your child or just say hello.

We will have the more formal open evenings across the year where you will be able to talk on a one to one about your child's progress and see your child's work.

We are also really pleased that we are able to open school up again to parents post COVID and we will be planning more class assemblies and parent activity mornings so look out for those dates coming. We believe that parental collaboration is key for your child's progress and development.

## Mrs D A Coates

Monday 18 <sup>th</sup> September 3:30pm - 4:30pm	FS & Year 5/6
Wednesday 20 <sup>th</sup> September 3:30pm - 4:30pm	Year 3/4
Thursday 21st September 3:30pm – 4:30pm	Year 1/2